

## Crossley Hall Primary School

Monday 14th July 2025

## **Raffle Prize Donations**

Dear Parents and Carers,

We wanted to take this opportunity to say a huge thank you to Morrisons and Tesco for their generous donations towards our school raffle. The raffle was a huge success and it was lovely to see so many excited, happy faces on Friday collecting prizes!

We also wanted to thank parents and families for the **extremely** generous donations. ALL proceeds from the raffle will directly benefit our children - every penny raised will go back into school and help us to provide better experiences for our pupils.

Thank you as always for your continued support,

Yours Sincerely

Mrs E Monnery

Headteacher



Headteacher: Mrs E Monnery

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs T Bramley



